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Ditch Cleaning Along CPR Tracks  
Adirondack Junction to Hydro Tower Rd. 

 
(Kahnawake – 6, Enniskó:wa/March 2009) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would 
like to inform all Kahnawa’kehró:non that the Capital Unit and the Canadian Pacific 
Railway will commence ditch cleaning efforts along the tracks from Hydro Tower Road to 
the old Adirondack Junction Station. These works are necessary to alleviate flooding 
problems that exist in this area.   
 
The work will start on Monday, March 9th and will take approximately five days to 
complete, weather permitting.  Normal working hours will be between 7am and 3pm. 
Private properties in the area will not be affected. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the 
temporary inconvenience. If any further information is required, please contact the 
Technical Services Office at 450 635 1016. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run until 9, Enniskó:wa/March at 3pm. 
For further information on this release, contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 254 
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